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To ‘

The Executive ﬁfngineer,
RCD, APWD
Port Blair. ‘

Sub: Repair/ Re110vaJ¢i0n of staff quarters at Jirkatang-reg.
|

|
With reference tT the letter no.DB/RCD/2009-10/1252(IT)/ 820 dated 5/3/12 it

Sir,

is to inform that the estimate mentioned in the letter was the repair/renovation of staff
quarters at Jhinga Phallaha whereas the request of client department is 10
repair/renovation of s’c‘gff quarters at Jirkatang which was handed over by the Police
Department. ‘

In this connection, it is requested to inspect the above mentioned building and

submit the estimate accordingly.

‘ Yours faithfully,

Encl: A/A /
‘ (Jose. P. John)
Assistant Engineer (works)
Copy to:- ‘

1. The Superintending Engineer, CC-1I, APWD, Port Blair for information and
necessary action‘please.

2 The Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Secretariat complex, Port Blair for information
please. | )

@Q}%Assistant Engineer (wqugs)



